
 

December 15, 2016 
 

The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met in work session on the above date 
at 1:00 p.m. in the conference room of the Mahaska County Secondary Roads 
Department.  Present were the following board members: Chairman – Henry 
VanWeelden; and Member – Mark Doland.  Also present were Dave Shanahan, Co 
Engineer; Mark Groenendyk; Eric Dursky, Sanitarian; Steve Wanders; Beth Danowsky; 
Jim Hansen; Jerry Searle, Snyder & Associates and Susan Brown, Mahaska County 
Auditor. 
  
 A work session was held to consider possible mitigation plans for county to 
submit in closing of 220th street as part of regional airport project. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m. 
 
  
Attest:______________________       _______________________ 
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